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Prof. Herber t L. f'ason 
Department of Botany 
H r i v e r s i t y of Ca l i fo rn ia 
Ber le ley 4, Ca l i fo rn ia 

Hear Don to r Ms son: 

Your l e t t e r of November 22nd has civen °;reab p leasure as one r ave r 
can t r u l v a s s e s s the work done under one ' s pre judiced eye, so to sneak. 
You may l i k e to know t h a t the p repa ra t ion of the major i ty of the shee t s 
i»8s done >y Miss Mari«ta Spauldine;, a graduate of the Rhode I s l and School 
of Design, ard the a l a r c e was prepared by J-erneth A. Becket t , a d i ­
ploma gradua te o^ t h e Royal H o r t i c u l t u r e ! School a t i ; i s l e y . 

I t i s a TOY to hear t h a t our modest shee t s may serve as a nucleus 
to a wider h o r t i c u l t u r a l c o l l e c t i o n and t h e r s f o r o be permanently u s e ­
f u l . 

Thank you. for r e a s s u r i n g me as to the cos'; of the fumigation of 
the wicked i n v a d e r s . 

As bo fu r the r c o l l e c t i o n s , " s p e c i a l l y of Afrrostis - Juncus and 
"?,rer, ve had no ornamental snec ies a t r ee f Po in t , ard our d r y e r s , 
Dresres and veseulum have been divert so the Hepartment cf "ote.ry 
(Prof . "Tyland) a t t h e U n i v e r s i t y of Maine. I f vov r e a l l y need the 
specimens, an e f f o r t wi l l he ma.:e to prepare them for you. 

vou mav l i ' -e to hear tha t A s i a t i c Me. f*n o 1 i aS in Cu l t i va t i on has been 
ordered ard i s the f^ift, through Reef Po in t Gardens'of Mr. John S. Ames, 
P res iden t of the Massachusetts H o r t i c u l t u r a l Soc i e ty . 

Thank you once more for you£_s=?*e welcome to our specimens and t h e i r 
s t ee l houses . 

Yours very s i n c e r e l y , 

\J 

/** 



December 7, 1955 

lira* Max Farrand 
The Valley Club of Monteoito 
Santa Barbara, California 

Dear Mrs* Farrandt 

It was a pleasure to hear from you and learn of your 
oontinued interest in the library and herbarium* 

As to your query about collecting ornamental speoies 
of Agrostls, Carex, and Junous, I oan say that It would be 
helpful to have suoh material added to the herbarium* Because 
of the large number of speoies in these groups* identification 
is always* diffioult but not impossible* Ifhen we know that a 
specimen at hand is of horticultural origin, identification Is 
simplified if we ean refer direotly to the horticultural 
collection for comparison. We don't want to burden you with 
the task of adding sueh ornamental speoies to the collection, but 
if you encountered sueh material and if it were convenient to 
make collections* we would be glad to reoelve them* If you like, 
we would be pleased to send you a press and some blotters* 

Sincerely yours. 

HUftsk 

Herbert L. Mason 
Dlreotor of Herbarium and 
Professor of Botany 


